
From: David Tillotson [dtlaw67@starpower.net] 
Sent: Monday, July 30, 2012 2:33 PM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Subject: Return to Full Power 
Hossein 
 
I believe that the rules still require that a station which is at reduced power 
under and STA notify the FCC when full power is resumed.  But while there 
is an E form for notifying of resumption of operations, there is no E form for 
notifying return to full power.  Can such notice be given to you  via email.  
Or is it unnecessary.   If email works, WABG-TV has resumed full power 
operation. 
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